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~~City Council Agenda Bill 20361 

Bill Number 
Subject: Staff presentation recognizing Danne Neill for her service on the Planning and Development 
Commission. 

Summary Statement: Danne Neil was appointed to the Planning and Development Commission in June, 2009. During her 
tenure, Danne worked on many important and controversial projects, including sub·area plans for both the Samish Way and 
Fountain District Urban Villages, several neighborhood plan amendments and the Waterfront District Sub-area Plan. Danne also 
volunteered additional time to serve on the Shoreline Committee. 

Danne was a valued member of the Commission. She made sure the general public1s voice was heard throughout any 
discussion and she always listened to all sides and acted wlth the community's best interests in mind. Mayor Linville, staff, and 
the City Council wish to thank Danne for her service to the City and the citizens of Bellingham. 

Previous Council Action: June 2009 Council Appointment to Planning and Development Commission 

Fiscal Impact: None 

Funding Source: None 

Attachments: Letter from Mayor Linville 

Meeting Activity 

Evening Presentation 

Recommended Motion: . 

Council Committee: 

Meeting Date Staff Reco~mendation j Pres~~ted ~y 
3/24/2014 Information Only I Kelli Linville, Mayor 

Agenda Bill Contact: 

Time 
-

5 minutes 

Greg Aucutt, Planning and Community Development, 360·778-8344 
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. Department 
Planning 

Legal 
Executive 

Date 
·- ----
03/11/2014 
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03/1112014 

03/18/2014 



December 11, 2013 

Danne Neill 
1313 Broadway 
Bellingham, WA 98225 

RECEIVED 

OEC l 3 2013 

City of Bellingham 

Planning & Community Development 

Re: Planning and Development Commission 

DearDanne: 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 
Kalli Linville, Mayor 

City Hall, 210 Lottie Street 
Belllngham, WA 96225 

Telephone (360) 776-6100 
Fax (360) 776-8101 

Thank you for serving with the Planning and Development Commission from June 2009 to 
December 2013. I would like to thank you for the time and effort you gave the community 
during yolir term. Enclosed is a certificate of appreciation - a small token of the City's 
acknowledgment of your outstanding contribution. 

As you know, much of the quality of a community is a result of the vision, generosity, and 
affinity for hard work of its members. You have given generously. The City is better because of 
your work. Please know that your efforts on behalf of the people of Bellingham are appreciated. 

Thank you for all of your hard work, Danne. Best wishes for your future ventures! 

Sincerely, 

enclosure 

cc: Heather A ven. Planning & Community Development Department 
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